
Response to Requests made under the Freedom of 

Information Act (2000) 

 

Reference:   008 

Response date : 16/01/2023 

 

I can confirm that we do hold partial information relating to your request, see response(s) 

below for details 

Question 1 – Do you have any current pupils of South Asian descent? 

None recorded. 

Question 2 - How many incidents involving pupil misconduct, bullying, or harassment, or 

similar events in which the term ‘Hindu’ / ‘Hinduism’ / ‘Hindu-phobia’/ ‘Hindu-hate’ 

(bullying of a Hindu pupil for being Hindu) was recorded on your school campus in each of 

the last academic five years? 

No information held at GW school 

Question 3 - Of these, how many (if any) of the recorded incidents involved reports of a 

physical assault? 

No information held at GW school 

 

If you are not satisfied with our response, you have the right to ask us to review our 

handling of your request. If this is the case, please contact us. 

If you remain dissatisfied after the outcome of the review, you have the right to refer the 

matter to the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO). We will provide further details of 

this right in a review outcome letter 

Great Waltham Cof E Primary School 

 


